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 Dear Denver Family, 

 

After long deliberation and much thinking I have 

chosen to do a small ceremony for my mom at the 

home of Yoshi, Kohki, and Virginia Rose (17142 

E Crestline Place Centennial, CO 80015) on 

March 8 at 6PM.  

 

Pastors Hentrich will present.  

 

I would like to invite the members who actually 

knew my mom and feel a desire to celebrate her 

life.  

 

It's not that I don't want to share her wonderful life 

with others, I just feel that this would be 

respecting my mother's way.  

 

I love my church community and am so grateful to 

everyone for your love and support.  

 

Each of you are so precious and valuable to me.  

 

Thank you too for your beautiful words, thoughts 

and prayers. 

 

 

 


